From: <u>Muhammad Afzal</u>

To: <u>CIPO Consultations / OPIC consultations (IC)</u>

Subject: Consultation on principles guiding the harmonization of substantive patent law

Date: March-23-16 5:47:25 AM

Dear Sir,

I think the "right to work" principle for patents has been prejudiced by the provision made for selection patents and for new use patents. Can you please give me your idea about this?

I will wait for your kind reply.

Regards, Muhammad Afzal



Disclaimer: This e-mail and any attachments are confidential to the addressee and may also be privileged. If you are not the addressee of this e-mail,

you may not copy, forward, disclose or otherwise use it in any way what so ever. If you have received this e-mail by mistake, please e-mail the sender

by replying to this message, and delete the original and any print out thereof.